
 CLEVELAND PARK 
STREETSCAPE AND DRAINAGE IMPROVEMENT PROJECT

Pole Bracing Activity at Ordway St NW

As part of the Cleveland Park Streetscape and Drainage Project, 
Pepco will be conducting underground electrical work beginning 
February 2023 and continuing through May 2023, weather 
permitting, within the DDOT right of way located on Ordway Street 
NW, that will require pole bracing of the existing utility poles. 

Traffic controls will be in place to guide motorists, cyclists and 
pedestrians safely around the work zone. All users of the roadway 
are advised to stay alert, be observant of signage and expect delays 
while traveling in this area. If you have any questions or concerns 
regarding the project or construction activities, please email 
info@clevelandparkstreetscape.com. Please visit the project website 
at www.clevelandparkstreetscape.com for construction schedule 
updates. 

NOTICE: Due to extensive, unanticipated rock excavation, the 
completion date has been extended to June 9, 2023, weather 
permitting. 


